
  VOLUNTEERS  NEEDED
for continued Flint Pond Recovery 

  **Due to an unexpected weed treatment, which may stun or 
delay the chestnuts, the 6/10 harvest advertised last month is now 
tentative, please contact me to be on the mailing list for news on 
this harvest, a change of date, and for future planned activities.** 
This is a great way for students to earn NHS hours or for scouts to 
do community service. Once the chestnuts come to the surface, 
harvesting can be done at any time. If you do not have a paddle 
powered boat, we have some extra boats available. Volunteers 
are also available to join you if you aren’t available for the planned 
events, but still want to help. Regular visitors to the pond can 
adopt a section of pond. 
     For more info, or to be on our e-mail list for future events, 
please contact Maura Amrich at genam1620@verizon.net or call 
1-978-649-4785. Once one of the best bass fishing ponds in the 
state, help us save this beautiful state owned property!  Thank 
you.

FUND RaiSER  wiTh  FUN  &  FOOD
     The Friends of the Tyngsborough Council On Aging will 
be sponsoring a fun fund raiser at Feng Shui restaurant on 150 
westford Rd, Tyngsborough on Tuesday, June 13, 2017 from 
noon to 9:00pm.   A social get together for all supporters, old & 
new, of the Tyngsborough Council On Aging. Come as a group 
or individually from 12:00 noon to 9:00pm. Tell your order taker 
that you are participating in the Friends of Tyngsboro Council On 
Aging fundraiser. They will contribute 15% of your order back to 
the Friends to support TCOA.   When you purchase your meal 
mention “Friends of the Tyngsborough Council On aging” 
and follow the restaurant’s instructions to receive 15% of your 
meal’s price donated back to Friends of Tyngsborough Council On 
Aging. That’s it! Easy!!…and great food at no added cost to you.  
Must Sign up ahead of time at the Center on the bulletin board 
or go the link below and sign in.
 https://www.groupraise.com/events/28643
-FTCOA contact: Frank McCarthy: paxi@comcast.net

FRiENDS  OF  ThE  TYNGSBORO
COUNCiL  ON  aGiNG

FRIENDS of the TCOA contribute to fun filled and successful 
activities at the senior center. upcoming activies include:
     • June 3rd, Saturday (Rain date Sunday, June 4) 8:00aM
       3:00PM, FLEa MaRKET/YaRD SaLE, in the parking lot
       of the Senior Center, 169 Westford Rd. Spaces are $15.
       Call Mary at 254-226-4168 for more info.
    • June 13th, Tuesday, Fundraiser Day at FENG ShUi.
       Noon to  9PM    Mention that you are there with the fundrais-
er, and 15% of your meal price will be forwarded to the FRIENDS.
   • June 15th, Thursday, 8:30aM, the FRIENDS are sponsoring 
      a breakfast at the center.
     All our activities and fundraisers take time and talent.  Consider 
donating some of your time to make the TCOA the best it can be.
Our Board of Directors include:  President:  Joe Jacoppi, Trea-
surer: Joanne Jean, Clerk: Frank McCarthy, and Jean Kareores, 
Elaine Rivard, Leon Poirier, Elaine Franks, and Trudi Woods.
     The Friends is a 501(c)3 non profit charity and all donations 
are fully Tax Deductible. ALL GIFTS AND DONATIONS CAN BE 
SENT TO: The Friends of the Tyngsborough Council on Aging, PO 
Box 415 Tyngsborough, MA 01879. Visit our web site:
http://www.friendsofthetyngsborocouncilonaging.com.

Visit us on Facebook:
https://www.facebook.comFriendsofTyngsboroCOA/

https://www.groupraise.com/events/28643

